
Dear Dr. Philip Stier, 

 

Thank you very much for your comments and suggestions.   We have taken your suggestions into full 

considerations and regenerated all figures in the .eps format, with other changes implemented, as 

suggested.   Please let us know if other changes are needed. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Jianglong Zhang and Ricardo Alfaro-Contreras 

 

 


